
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Hire of 2022 Pool Manager 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

Madeline Siebenaler was a City of Cannon Falls Pool Lifeguard from 

2016 through 2019.  Staff recommends hiring Madeline as our 2022 

Pool Manager, pending the successful completion of all pre-

employment checks.  The rate of pay is $16.38 per hour. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to hire Madeline 

Siebenaler as our 2022 Pool Manager, upon successful completion of all 

pre-employment checks with a rate of pay of $16.38 per hour as 

recommended by the Park Board. 


